Amalendu Rout routhamalendu21@gmail.com

To,
     The Anmol Industries,
      Dankuni,Howrah,
      West Bengal,712310

Respect Sir/Madam,
                                    I am Amalendu Rout, a student of M.Sc. 2nd semester of Applied Mathematics at Mahishadal Raj College, writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude to ANMOL INDUSTRIES for awarding me the TALENTED STUDENT'S SCHOLARSHIP.I am truly honoured and excited to have been selected as a recipient of this prestigious award.
                                  This scholarship will significantly make the financial burden of my education and allow me to focus more on my studies. With this generous support, I will be able to continue working towards achieving my career goals and contributing to community in meaningful ways. I am incredibly grateful for this opportunity.

                                  Once again thank you to ANMOL INDUSTRIES for your generosity and believing in my potential. I am deeply appreciative of your support and make sure to use this scholarship to its fullest potential to achieve academic success.

   
   Thanking you,               
Date- 29/03/2025
                                       Your faithfully,
                                       Amalendu Rout

